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June 23, 2020 

Mr. Scott Hutchings 
AAA Fence Company, Inc. 
2746 Scott Boulevard 
Santa Clara, CA 95050 

Subject: Vasona Pump Station Fence & Gate Replacement Project Phase 1 
Contract No. C0654, Project No. 92764009 
Project Completion Letter 

Dear Mr. Hutchings: 

In accordance with Article 11.01.05 Project Completion, this serves as the Project Completion 
Letter for Milestones 1-5 (Article 12.03.C). 

A Final Inspection for the work associated with Milestones 1-5 was performed on March 19, 2020. 
Completion of all Deficiency List items has been attested to by Valley Water staff. 

Valley Water is in receipt of the Project Completion Certification, dated June 19, 2020 from 
AAA Fence Company. 

Therefore, in accordance with Article 11.01.06 Acceptance of Work, I will recommend that the 
Valley Water Board of Directors formally accept the work of this contract. 

If you have any questions, contact me at (415) 407-2775 or by e-mail at bponce@valleywater.org. 

Sincerely, 

Brandon Ponce, P.E. 
Senior Civil Engineer 
Construction Services Unit 

cc: E. Aryee, M. Benitez-Garcia, N. Bullock, Y. Karoglou, A. Trinh, B. Ponce, K. Gonzales,
Contract File
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